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Term 2 Week 10 – Monday 27 June 2022 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

June   

28 – 29 Tue – Wed Dance Night performances  

July   

1 Friday Last day of Term 2 

18 Monday First Day Term 3 Staff & Students 

21 Thursday Year 11 2023 Subject Information 

Night 

22 Friday Staff Development Day (minimal 

supervision provided) 

25 Mon – Fri HSC Trial Examinations  
 

Wagga High Dance Night  

Wagga Wagga High School is proud to present our annual Dance 

Night. This years theme is ‘A Night at the Movies’.  

The show will be performed Tuesday 28 and Wednesday 29 June 

in Currie Hall. Tickets will be $15, with children under 3 years are 

free. Tickets are available to purchase from the front office.  

ICAS Science Competition 
 

This competition will run during class time in August next term. If 

your child is interested they can collect a permission note from the 

Science staff room. 

Term 3 Staff Development Day Change of Date  
 

Staff professional development is essential to provide the best 

education and support for your children. Access to these quality 

facilitators is at times a challenge with many dates such as Staff 

Development Days becoming difficult to book. The three public 

high schools (Wagga Wagga High School, Kooringal High School 

and Mt Austin High School) are combining for a day of training and 

we have been able to book a wellbeing expert who will lead the 

professional learning. This will mean that we need to change the 

date of our normal Staff Development Day from Monday 18 th July 

to Friday 22nd of July This will mean that Monday 18 th July, will 

now be a normal school day and all students are expected to 

attend. Friday July 22 will now be a Staff Development Day and 

normal classes will not be run on this day (Pupil Free Day). As we 

know this may cause issues for families and childcare, all three 

schools will be offering minimal supervision to parents who have 

no other options but to send their children to school to allow the 

staff to access this important training but support families as 

required. 
 

Industrial Action 
 

The NSW Teachers Federation has directed its members to take 

industrial action in the form of a 24-hour strike this Thursday June 

30, 2022. As a result, our school will be providing minimal student 

supervision on this date. These changes are required to meet safety 

and supervision requirements. Students arriving at school at the 

regular time will assemble in the quad and wait for direction from 

the teachers onsite. The canteen will not be open on this day and 

the students will need to bring their recess and lunch with them to 

school. The Department’s learning from home resources will be 

available for ongoing curriculum support. You can access these at 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-

from-home Normal school operations will resume on Friday 1 July. 
 

Congratulations 
 

Congratulations to Holly 

Anderson and Maddison Pitstock 

both in Year 11, on their 

graduation from the Wagga 

School Leaders Program. Thank 

you to Committee 4 Wagga for all 

their efforts organising and 

presenting this highly valued 

unique youth leadership program. 
 

Congratulations also to Austin Gooden in 

Year 9, who was recently awarded the 

prestigious ‘Peter Zeigel Award’ and also 

gained NSWCHS selection at Combined 

High Schools softball. Great achievement, 

well done Austin! 

 

Careers  

Please remember to regularly check our school careers website and 

look under the ‘Positions Vacant’ tab. You will find the webpage at 

www.wwhscareers.com and if you would like to make an individual 

appointment to see Mrs Fellows please book through the website. 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/Committee4Wagga/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUyrUQKmNBM3eqFwhoaOP5coPj0lfYrVal_PeOMLmO2--6cui40hGtOZv3AnboT5PmN6x_mg2l5dnmKd1Gn2rho2x_zPjvr53ygqp3UeuenevY3GJCnU6TJ0KqlMSUFltZe6I4TeM3FDCJf199zA-914-P6lpuBWJ_dlpD1iytpzu6wbStxAepA2KZrISI_nG9SE7OiZmLOLMnOl-yuZEfg&__tn__=kK-R


P&C Meeting  
 

Our next P&C meeting will be held week 3 next term.  
 

All parents & carers are welcome to attend or those interested in 

participating orjoining our mailing list please email your interest to: 

waggawaggahpandc@gmail.com  
bb 
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